



Phone: 01274 772175 Email: office@cavendish.bradford.sch.uk Website: www.cavendishprimary.org.uk

Executive Headteacher: Noreen Dunn Head of School: Jonathan Nixon

March 2021

Dear Parents/Carers,

We hope your children have enjoyed their first few days at school. You should be immensely proud of how your children have settled back into the school routine.

Since Christmas we have provided a food stall at the front of school for parents/carers to come and collect food. The majority of the funding for the food on this stall was provided by a grant from Bradford Council. Unfortunately, this grant stops at Easter which will greatly reduce the amount of food available for parents/carers to collect. This will mean that after Easter the stall will only be out on a Monday evening with a more limited stock.

If any family or parent/carer is particularly concerned or worried about the food stall stopping and feel they need extra support from school please can you let us know by replying to the text message this letter was attached to with your child's name.

Yours sincerely

Jonathan Nixon

JMNIKON

Head of School